## **Our Mission**

Bob Hunt Funeral Chapel has proudly served the families of the Cave City, Kentucky Area for more than 45 years. Our goal has been to provide outstanding service in the most dignified manner at an affordable value. It's for that reason the families who know and appreciate the Bob Hunt Funeral Chapel continue to use our exceptional services for all of their funeral needs.

When you use the services of the Bob Hunt Funeral Chapel you can feel comfortable calling on your funeral director, Bob Hunt, at any time of the day or night to discuss pre-planning, to ask for guidance during a time of sorrow or to purchase a quality memorial stone with your loved ones information inscribed on it. You can inquire about special programs available to you then decide what are the best options that meet your funeral needs.

A meaningful funeral allows you to grieve, say goodbye, remember, as well as laugh and cry with family and friends who shared their love and friendship with each other. A funeral is a celebration that honors your loved one.

With Bob Hunt Funeral Chapel you get Professional Advice, Professional Service, and Professional Accountability at an affordable price. Bob and Linda Hunt offer professional service at a time when you are in need of honest, caring and compassionate support for the tough decisions you need to make during your time of grieving.

Bob Hunt Funeral Chapel's Memorial Site is especially designed in an easy-to-use format which lets us create and maintain a memorial page. It allows people to visit the commemorative page and offer their condolences even if they are far away. The Memorial Site lets you cherish your loved ones and share your memories forever.